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              https://malta.vfwauxiliary.org/MemberResources/Americanism 
 

My wishes for a wonderful holiday season to 
all of you!  Make your memories even more 

special by visiting and decorating the 
homes/rooms of your veteran friends and 

family who cannot do it themselves.  Make it 
a green and red, white and blue Christmas 

this year and send me pictures of the smiles 
you put on faces of people who need a little 

cheering up! 

Remember Pearl Harbor Day, December 7th.  
To this day, the USS Arizona Memorial on the 
island of Oahu, Hawaii honors the lives lost 
on the day of the attack. Visitors to the 
memorial reach it via boats from the naval 
base at Pearl Harbor.  To see this monument 
is a humbling and heartfelt experience. 
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